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Changes and Clarifications 
 
Section 3 ​of the Request for Proposals is hereby amended in response to changes in business practices                 
resulting from COVID 19. No hard copies shall be required in response to RFP No. 19/20-06. Vendors                 
who elect not to submit hard copies may submit electronic copies via email to ​MichelleBennett@iusd.org​.               
Attachment files must be no greater than 25 megabytes. File sizes larger than 25 megabytes may be                 
submitted via a file share option such as Dropbox or Google Folder.  
 
Hard copies are not required, but may be delivered to Irvine Unified School District located at 5050                 
Barranca Parkway, Irvine, CA 92604 between the hours of 9:00am and 4:00pm on weekdays.  
 
All submissions must be received no later than 12:00pm on May 1, 2020. 
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